February 15, 1985

File: LRS-384-WF

Re: State "GH" Gas Com No. 1
State Lease No. B-10029
Townsend Morrow-Gas Pool
Section 21, T-16-S, R-35-E
Lea County, New Mexico

ico

State of New
issi of Public Lands

Commissio

The subject well was disconnected from Natural Gas Pipeline on Decem-
ber 21, 1984, due to excessive sales line pressure which restricted the
well's producing ability. We sought and obtained a lTow pressure gas
market delivery to Warren Petroleum Company. This change in gas trans-
porter will greatly increase the well's producing ability and enhance
revenues. Warren is in the process of obtaining right-of-ways and we do
anticipate deliveries to re-commence approximately March 15, 1985,

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. J. M. Breeden at (505)
393-1781.

Original Signed By
LR. Smith
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cc: State of New Mexico
0i1 Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980
Hobbs, NM 88240






